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  November 12, 2015 

 
MEMBERS, PRINCIPAL OFFICERS AND DIVISION LEADERS 
EXECUTIVE VICE CHANCELLORS AND PROVOSTS 
VICE CHANCELLORS OF ADMINISTRATION 
 
Re: 2016 UC-CORO Systemwide Leadership Collaborative Nomination Deadline 
  
 
Nominations for 2016 CORO Leadership Collaborative will be accepted until November 30, 2015. We have extended 
the deadline now that we have had several Q &A sessions with Senior Administrators, to give all of you additional time 
to nominate people from your organizations. 
 
To keep the proper leveling between participants please include individuals who report to cabinet-level 
leaders or above.  
 
The 2016 UC-CORO Systemwide Leadership Collaborative will be offered to up to 45 senior administrators, staff and 
faculty from UC campuses.  We welcome multiple nominations from each location and there is no limitation on how 
many people you can nominate. The participants will form a Northern California cohort and a Southern California 
cohort and each cohort will follow the same curriculum. Nominees will be sent a notification in December 2015, with 
instructions for submitting their participation information. 
 
The program will include campus explorations when participants will interview campus leaders and have the 
opportunity to visit and learn about the institution. This provides a direct opportunity to get a sense of the 
intellectual, administrative, and cultural atmosphere of multiple University of California campuses. 
 
In the event you have further questions, I have attached a set of UC-CORO FAQ’s which can also be 
found on the UC-CORO website at: http://uccoro.ucop.edu. 
 
Additionally, we are looking for sponsors for group projects for each cohort.  According to participants, 
CORO has been an excellent experience of UC helping to drive collaboration between locations and 
enhancing personal growth of talented people. 
 
Please feel free to contact Donna Salvo at donna.salvo@ucop.edu with any questions. 

 

Sincerely,

 

Dwaine B. Duckett 
Vice President for Human Resources 

cc: President Napolitano 
Chancellors 
Chief Human Resource Officers 
Executive Director Salvo 
Director Rasmussen 
Training Directors
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